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TAILOR AND TRIMMER

CABLE SCISSORS

This version of Cable Scissors with full stainless steel handle is
strong substitute of Cable Scissors with plastic handle.
Serration on the outer side of Blades provides required
features for the electricians to work.
SKU: N/A

TRIMMERS SHEARS

This heavy duty version of Trimmers Shears is also useful for
the leather industry. High Carbon Stainless Steel provides long
lasting sharpness.
SKU: N/A

https://alkous.pk/product/cable-scissors/
https://alkous.pk/product/trimmers-shears-5/
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TRIMMERS SHEARS

Trimmers Shears available in Size 8" is heavy duty Scissors for
the Clothes and various other uses at home or for the
industrial purpose. This Scissors is made out of high carbon
Stainless Steel alloy which gives it long lasting sharpness.
SKU: N/A

PAPER SCISSORS

Paper Scissors are available in assorted sizes for various uses
for the household Market as well as for the industrial market.
This Scissors is also used for stationary market as well as for
the wall paper technicians.
SKU: N/A

https://alkous.pk/product/trimmers-shears-4/
https://alkous.pk/product/paper-scissors/
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TAILOR SHEARS

We offer two versions in this model, one for the quality
conscious market with forged items and one standard quality
version with casted items ideal for the price sensitive market.
SKU: N/A

TAILOR SHEARS

We offer two versions in this model, one for the quality
conscious market with forged items and one standard quality
version with casted items ideal for the price sensitive market.
SKU: N/A

https://alkous.pk/product/tailor-shears-2/
https://alkous.pk/product/tailor-shears/
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TRIMMERS SHEARS

We offer two versions in this model, one for the quality
conscious market with forged items and one standard quality
version with casted items ideal for the price sensitive market.
SKU: N/A

TRIMMERS SHEARS PAINTED HANDLES

We offer two versions in this model, one for the quality
conscious market with forged items and one standard quality
version with casted items ideal for the price sensitive market.
SKU: N/A

https://alkous.pk/product/trimmers-shears-3/
https://alkous.pk/product/trimmers-shears-painted-handles/
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TRIMMERS SHEARS

We offer two versions in this model, one for the quality
conscious market with forged items and one standard quality
version with casted items ideal for the price sensitive market.
SKU: N/A

https://alkous.pk/product/trimmers-shears-2/
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